N:"I“““"I's Dan Miller has accepted the supt.
position at Half Moon Bay Golf Links

N“cal replacing Tom Pacheco who will pursue
other interests.Dan was the asgsistant
g\‘cws at the Olympic Club...,Dave Gebhardt has

accepted the supt.position at the
Chardonnay Club in Napa.He was the assistant there prior to
his promotion,Dave is replacing Roger Larson who has left to
start his own company ''Larson Golf Management Co.'...Steve
Carlton, supt at El Macero CC in Davis, recently completed
constructing 2 new greens, 2 tees, 6 bunkers and a new lake.
All this was completed after an installation of new wells.
Steve says he will soon be able to attend the meetings on a
regular basis again,..Kurt Krizek has accepted the
supt .position at the Villages CC,. He was the assistant at
the Sunnyvale GC. prior to Jim Andrews retirement.
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